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Comments: Dear :USFS :

 

          I strongly oppose the plan amendment because it will allow much more logging in the Daniel Boone

National Forest. This will cause habitat loss that endangered bats need and will also result in more siltation of

streams . Both actions will harm many endangered species. Already there has been too much logging in the

Daniel Boone which belongs to all Americans . It needs to be protected for future generations instead of

destroyed. Restoration needs to be done to the many logging roads instead of making more that destroy habitat

for many species and native plants.

 

     Here is an example below of a destructive logging road that needs to be restored. 

 

     Sincerely,

 

Barbara Warner

 

1955 Tatum Lane

 

Lebanon, KY 40033


